

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Office of the University Secretariat

FROM:

Brian J.R. Stevenson

President and Vice-Chancellor

DATE:

January 19, 2016

SUBJECT:

External Adjunct Professor Recommendation - Department of Sustainability Sciences

As President, I recommend the following appointment for Senate approval:

Dr. Gerardo Reyes
 Department of Sustainability Sciences
 July 1, 2015 o June 30, 2019

Following Senate's approval, a recommendation is to be forwarded for Board approval.

Brian J.R. Stevenson

President and Vice-Chancellor

cc.

Dr. M. McPherson

Dr. T. Randall

Dr. S. Kurissery